
 

 

 

 

 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. A very busy and successful week in school, with lots happening, 
some particular worthy mentions: 
 

• Good to be Gold celebration event – This morning (Friday) we had our 5th Good be Gold 
Celebration event. This is when the children in their class teams have earned 50 golden 
leaves. Children get the opportunity to choose activities as a reward for their ‘gold 
behaviour’.  
 

• Year 4 children have successfully completed their Times Table and Multiplication check on 
line (as part of KeyStage 2 statutory assessment measures). Well done Year 4!  
 

• On Tuesday we had a positive and successful Local Authority/NYCC Year 6 writing 
moderation visit, when a sample of our Year 6 children’s work was thoroughly looked at and 
our Teacher Assessments 
checked. I’m pleased to 
report that our assessments 
were 100% supported by the 
external moderator.  
 

• This weekend is of course  our 
Summer Fayre, organised and 
run by our Friends of Carlton 
team. Mrs Pierce and Mrs 
Pemberton and  Friends Team  
have planned a super event 
for us all to enjoy! We do 
hope to see you there! 1pm-
4pm on Sunday here at 
school!  
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Next week: 
 

• Sports day   
As you are aware we have our Sports day on Wednesday (22nd June) next week. The staff 
team, Miss Jackson (PE Lead) and I are looking forward to a super experience for the 
children. Our focus for the children is enjoyment, participation and a little bit of healthy 
competition.  
 
As things stand the weather forecast for next week is good so we look good to go! We will of 
course monitor this and make a more informed decision closer to the time.  Fingers crossed 
we can go ahead!  
 
Alps (YR) , Atlas (Y1)  and Andes (Y2)  10.30 -12.00-12.15 Approx.) 
Himalayas (Y3), Pyrenees (Y4&5) and Rocky  (Y5&6) 1.30.-3.00/3.15 pm 

 
Parents / Family members are welcome to join us for the sports day sessions. More details 
to follow next week about arrival times and specific arrangements. Where possible we 
would appreciate if children could wear a t shirt in their house colour. 

 

• Year 2 and 3 (Andes and Himalayas classes) are off to Lotherton Hall on Tuesday 23rd July for 
a school trip 

 
Other news: 
 

• Class Structure for next year: Early next week I will be confirming and sharing  with you, our 
class structure for next year. This letter will outline the make up of our 6 classes and explain 
which year group are spilt etc. 

• Jubilee Garden; As most people will have seen, at Carlton we have commemorative gardens 
marking the Queen’s Silver and Diamond Jubilees.  We would like to continue this tradition 
with one for the Platinum Jubilee also.  Along side the tree which has been kindly donated 
to us by the WI, we feel this will be a fitting addition to the school grounds.  With this in 
mind, any plant donations, such as perennials, herbs or small shrubs, would be greatly 
appreciated.  

 
 
Important School dates: 
 
Each week in this busy summer term I will include the remaining important dates on each week’s 
newsletter for your reference. 
 
July 2022 
Wednesday 13th Pyrenees and Rocky Class Performance TBC 
   Performance for school 2pm – 3pm 
   Performance for parents 5.30pm – 6.30pm 
Friday 15th   Move up Morning 1 – internal transition day  
   Year 6 Leaver’s Fest 
   Reports home to parents  



Monday 18th   Move up Morning 2  - internal transition day 
Friday 22nd    Leaver’s Assembly 9.30am – 11am (approx.) 
Friday 22nd    School closes for summer holidays   3.15pm 
 
Children return to school on Tuesday 6th  September 2022 
 
 
Important reminder:  
 

• Playtime equipment.  Please support us by not allowing your children (or younger siblings) 
to play with playtime games from the play boxes before school or at the end of day – these 
are for breaktime and lunchtime use only. Thank for your support with this. 

 

• What lovely weather we’ve had this week and what a warm day we’ve all had today. The 
summer weather does make it even more important that children have their water bottle 
with them. Please support us in promoting good health by ensuring your child has their 
water bottle with them each and every day.  
 

• Reading Survey: Thank to everyone who has already completed the survey so far. If you 

haven’t done so, we would love to hear from you about your child’s reading at home habits 

– we would be grateful if you could spend 2 minutes completing this short survey: 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/W5U3D4/ 

 
 
 
Have a good weekend, I hope to see you all at the summer fayre. 
 
 
Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher  
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